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Week 5 - Term 4 
 
Dear Families, 
 
COVID Update 
Across the state and country, we are starting to 
see an increase in COVID 19 cases again.  
We are following guidelines from The Department 
for Education and SA Health and will keep parents 
informed with relevant information. 
 
Children and students should continue to attend school 
and preschool as normal unless they:  
• have tested positive for COVID-19 and are showing 

symptoms 
• are unwell 

 
If a child or student is unwell and needs to stay home, 
they can use the department’s learning at home 
lessons to continue their learning. 
The learning at home lessons and other resources are 
available on Our Learning SA. 
 
Beach Volleyball 
On Friday 11th November, 24 of our students attended 
the Beach Volleyball Schools Carnival at Glenelg 
Beach. All 5 teams made the finals with 3 teams taking 
home gold medals. A great day was had by all. Thank 
you to all our parent helpers and some of our former 
students who helped coach our teams.   
 
Kind regards 
Paul, Jackie and Katharine 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
• Year 6 Footsteps – Continues until Week 6 
• Kindy Transition Day 3 - Friday 25th November 
• Year 6 Graduation Dinner – Thursday 8th December 
• End of Year Celebration Night – Tuesday 13th December 
• Rec - Year 2 Belair excursion – Thursday 15th December 
• Years 3-5 Wallis excursion – Thursday 15th December 
• Last Day of Term 4 – Friday 16th December 2:15pm Dismissal 
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